
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                    Thursday 18th January 2024 

 
Gremlin dance challenge important information. Please read carefully. 

 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
Date of Competition  
Thursday 14th March 2024  
 
Location of the competition  
Princes Hall, Aldershot.   Address: Princes Way, Aldershot GU11 1NX 
 
What time to arrive  
The children will get into costume at school. Please pick your children up from the school office 10 
minutes early at 3:15pm and take them straight to the Princes Hall. Schools can arrive at the Princes 
Hall from 3.40pm.  
Please arrive no later than 4.00pm as each school needs to be shown to the correct dressing room 
and have registration details taken.  
Gremlin Dance have informed me that if any school arrive after 4:00pm we will be too late and will 
not be able to take part, so it is VERY important to get there before 4:00pm.  
Please ensure you use the stage door entrance for ARRIVAL and COLLECTION at the rear of the 
building next to the car park to avoid congestion. You will be greeted by a member of the team. 
 
Food & Drink  
As you will be coming straight from school it would be a good idea to ensure children have a healthy 
packed tea with them. Sandwiches and a snack would be great. PLEASE DO NOT pack any yogurt or 
saucy foods as the children cannot get anything on their costumes.  
 
I would suggest bringing a zip-up jumper, to wear over costumes to keep clean whilst eating and not 
to mess up any hair or makeup.  
 
What is allowed backstage  
All schools and performers should arrive no later than 4.00pm and will leave no earlier than 6.15pm 
when the performance finishes. 
It may be advisable to bring some QUIET games for the children to play with whilst they are waiting 
for their chance to perform.  
Please do not allow children to bring any electrical items as we cannot be held accountable for any 
valuables. This is advice from Gremlin Dance.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Time of performance 
The current proposed timing for the Junior Event is 4.30 - 6.15pm, however this is still subject to 
change. I will let you know if anything changes.  
 
Face Paint/ hair spray/ hair gel 
We will be using face paint as I think it will look best on stage. I am also planning on using hairspray 
and hair gel on the children's hair as it needs to stay put throughout the evening.  
Please let me know if your child cannot use any of this.  
 
I will also give out a paper version of this email for you to have.  
 
The day is getting closer and closer!  
Please catch me on a Friday with any other questions!  
 
 
 
Thank You  
Miss Wonders   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


